
 
 

Ossining AYSO Coronavirus (COVID-10) Update 
May 14, 2020 

 

 
Ossining AYSO thanks you for your patience during this ever- changing situation. ​We are ​following 

our National Office guidelines, as well as local school and recreational closures due to the 
COVID-19 outbreak. At this time, ​ ​all Ossining AYSO programs have been cancelled for the rest of 

Spring 2020. 
 

Ossining AYSO will continue to monitor the guidelines across our area.  
 In August, we will be discussing if/when we can begin soccer training and games, and we will 

update our website and email participants with guidance on registration. 
All returning players will receive a credit to apply to their next registration. 

 
Returning players should keep their uniform in order to save money. 

 
Please continue to follow the village and town guidelines on social distancing and field usage.  

 
Thank you for your cooperation during these difficult times. 

 
The Ossining AYSO Board 

 


